
Gentry Locke Welcomes Jessiah
Hulle in Roanoke
ROANOKE,  Va.  (September  7,  2021)  –  The  Virginia  law  firm
Gentry Locke is pleased to announce the addition of associate
Jessiah  Hulle  to  its  Criminal  &  Government  Investigations
Group in Roanoke. Hulle will work with clients on white-collar
criminal defense matters in federal courts.

Prior to joining the firm, Hulle served as a law clerk to the
Honorable  Mary  Grace  O’Brien  of  the  Court  of  Appeals  of
Virginia. During law school he served as a student attorney
with the Commonwealth’s Attorney’s Office for Augusta County
and as an intern for both the United States Attorney’s Office
for  the  District  of  New  Jersey  and  the  Honorable  Maria
Vazquez-Doles, New York Supreme Court, Orange County.

Hulle  graduated  with  his  B.A.  summa  cum  laude  from  the
University of Valley Forge and then earned his J.D. magna cum
laude from the Washington and Lee University School of Law.
During law school, Hulle served as a John W. Davis Appellate
Advocacy Competition chair on the Moot Court Executive Board,
as  a  moot  court  director  of  the  Black  Law  Students
Association, and as a research assistant for Professor Joshua
A. T. Fairfield.
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